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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY 
OF ALBERTA  

 

January 30, 2024 

Reeve Barry Kalinski 
Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 
PO Bag 1010 
Bonnyville, AB T9N 2J7 

Dear Reeve Kalinski, 

I am pleased to extend my sincere congratulations to you and the Municipal District of Bonnyville No. 87 
on securing a $175,000 grant under the Intermunicipal Collaboration component of the 2024/25 Alberta 
Community Partnership (ACP) program. This funding for the Regional Agriculture Initiative Meat 
Processing Facility Study is a significant achievement and a testament to the commitment of the MD and 
its partners to fostering economic growth and sustainability in our region. 

The work you and your council do in strengthening regional collaboration and economic diversification is 
commendable. The success of this initiative will not only enhance agricultural opportunities but will also 
contribute to the long-term prosperity of the entire community. I look forward to seeing the positive 
impact of this project and to celebrating its milestones alongside you. 

Once again, congratulations on this well-deserved funding approval. Please do not hesitate to reach out if 
I can be of any assistance in supporting the continued success of this initiative. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Scott Cyr, MLA  
Bonnyville-Cold Lake-St. Paul
 


